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Dear Commissioner Gerard,

You will be selecting four new members to the Lealman CRA board tomorrow, December 15th. While making your
selection I would implore you to consider selecting Jeremy Heath. I have personally known Jeremy for over ten
years. In the time I’ve known him I’ve come to understand that he is someone who cares deeply about his
community and specifically the Lealman CRA. He is a 3rd Generation Lealman resident who has been involved in
both local and state campaigns across both party affiliations. With this experience and compassion for his
community he knows just how urgently the Lealman community needs some form of representation from their own
Lealman residents. I can assure you Jeremy would be committed to addressing local issues involving public health,
transit via Linking Lealman and environmental stewardship and willing to work with whoever he needs to in order
to come to the best solution for the Lealman CRA.

Thank you for your consideration.
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